
Growing Together in God’s Love 

 

St. Thomas of Canterbury Catholic Primary School 

 Wednesday, 21st December 2022 

A message from Mrs. Rawlinson 

What a fantastic end to our Advent journey and Christmas celebrations, with an amazing  

performance of Charlotte’s Web this morning; the children loved it!   

 

It has certainly been a very busy yet very successful Autumn term and we look forward to 

more events and successes in the Spring term.  I would like to express my sincerest thanks 

from me and on behalf of the staff for all the support from parents in making our school the 

special place it is.  THANK YOU! 

Wishing everyone a very happy Christmas and New Year. 

See you all on Wednesday, 4th January 2023. 

 

Christmas Mass at St. Thomas of Canterbury 

Christmas Mass will be at 7.00pm on Christmas Eve. 

Thought for the week 

 

Today is born our Saviour, 
Christ the Lord. 

Thank you 
On behalf of all the staff, thank you for your 
kindness and generosity with cards, gifts and 

well wishes for Christmas.   
Thank you so much. 

PTFA  

December  Lottery winners  

1st No. 36 Rachel Tucker - £50 

2nd No. 32 Jen Naughton - £30 

3rd No. 05 Michelle Robinson - £20 

We have some extra £10 winner’s drawn 

in December for Christmas, these are:  

No. 60  Joanne Bain 

No. 57  Frances Simms  

No. 17  Alex Michalec  

No. 77  Joanne Muldoon  

No. 20  Samantha Leighton  

 

Battery Reclycling  
Mrs Murphy has registered our school for the 

‘Duracell Big Battery Hunt 2023’ 

If anyone has any used batteries over the holidays 
please bring them into school in the New Year.  

Thank You.  


